
GO Expansion Construction Notice 

 

 

Write to us at: YorkRegion@metrolinx.com 
Call us at: 416-202-4453   
Find us on Twitter @Metrolinx 
Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/Aurora 

As with all construction, work may be 
adjusted, rescheduled or extended due to 
weather conditions or unforeseen 
circumstances. 

Overnight Track Maintenance at Aurora 
GO Station 
Schedule: October 11th – October 18th  
Timing: 9:00pm – 5:00am 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Aurora GO Station Improvements 
As part of the GO Expansion project, improvements are coming to Aurora GO Station. Improvements 
include constructing a second platform, installing a second track, upgrading rail signals, building a new 
pedestrian tunnel with elevators, and installing tactile tiles on the existing east platform for improved 
accessibility.  
 
To support these improvements, Metrolinx contractor Grascan Construction Ltd will undertake overnight 
track maintenance along the corridor.  
 
What is happening?  
As part of this work, contractors will be installing new wooden planks, track ties, rail anchors and rail plates 
at three locations in the corridor. This includes locations near the Scanlon Court parking lot, the west 
parking lot at Aurora GO, and south of the corridor by Cousins Drive. This track maintenance is in 
preparation for future track work that will be taking place to support the Aurora GO Station improvements.  
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What to expect 
Work is being done overnight while there is no train service to increase safety efforts. Construction activities 
will take place from October 11th to October 18th from 9:00 p.m. to 5:00 a.m.  
 
Nearby residents can expect to experience noise associated with general construction activities and 
equipment (such as excavators, loaders, dump trucks, and hand tools). Sound monitoring technology will 
be utilized near the Scanlon Court working area to ensure that noise and vibration levels do not exceed a 
65-decibel limit in compliance with Metrolinx’s construction noise criteria for residential work.   
 
Contractors will ensure lights from equipment are faced away from residential homes to keep light pollution 
levels as low as possible.  

 
Every effort will be made to minimize disruption. We understand that we are conducting track work in a 
residential area and that overnight work is not ideal. We appreciate your patience and will complete this 
critical work as efficiently as possible to get things back to normal for you. 
 
Questions  
We have a dedicated community relations team in place to work with residents and businesses in the York 
Region. If you have any questions or concerns about this work, please contact us anytime at 
YorkRegion@metrolinx.com.   

mailto:YorkRegion@metrolinx.com
http://www.metrolinx.com/

